
                                                 Commemorating the Writer Series 

The Department of English celebrates Birth Anniversary of Virgil 

Date - 20th October 2022 

Convener – Dr. M.A.A. Farooq  

 Co-Convener – Mr. Sahil Bhagat  

 

Under the “Commemorating the Writer Series”, the Department of English celebrated the 

birth anniversary of Publius Vergilius Maro (Virgil). Mr. Sahil Bhagat, Research Scholar of 

the department, inaugurated the session with a welcome address and briefed the audience 

regarding the various activities of the event. The event commenced with a documentary 

that focused on the life and works of Virgil. After that Aksamol, student of IIIrd semester, 

presented a presentation on his well-known work The Aeneid. This was followed by a 

performance by a group of students. A short Quiz on Virgil was also conducted in the end in 

which the students participated. 

The event was attended by the faculty, students and scholars. The event concluded with 

valuable feedback and vote of thanks by Dr. M.A.A. Farooq. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


